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Thursday 11th July, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 6 end of term arrangements 
 

As we prepare to say goodbye to our Year 6s and send them off to secondary school with our well wishes, we are 
arranging a number of end of term events for the children. 
 
Term ends for Year 6, along with all of the other children, on Wednesday 24th July at 1:30pm. 
 
Year 6 Dance 
The children’s end of year dance will take place on Monday 22nd July, at The Jungle Bar.  This is directly across the 
road from the school, on Stockwell Road.  Children should arrive at 5pm, and will need to be collected at 7pm.  
Parents will not be permitted to accompany the children during the event. Children will not be allowed to go home 
alone from this event.  If someone other than a parent/ carer will be collecting your child, please let us know. 
 
Year 6 Play 
The Year 6 play is on Thursday 18th July in the Main Hall.  Parents, carers and family members are welcome to join us 
for the children’s performance at 4:30pm.  Children should remain in school, so that they can get ready to perform. 
Please send your child to school with a healthy snack that that they can eat at the end of the day. 
 
Leavers’ Assembly 
The Year 6 Leavers’ assembly will take place on Thursday 20th July at 2pm in the Main Hall.  Parents and Carers are 
welcome to join us as we celebrate the children’s time at Stockwell. The children have been preparing a dance with 
Ms Rose, that we are looking forward to watching. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us for these events so that we can say goodbye to Year 6 in style. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Head of School 
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